Sent: 03 January 2019 12:51
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Fig Tree -- 22 Grove Terrace, Nw5 1PL

Hi there,

Further to our recent discussions, Ashmore Trees came over to look at the fig tree this
morning. They advised that, in all likelihood, removing the two main branches that are
leaning on the wall would, unfortunately, result in the death of the tree (although we could
take some graftings to plant elsewhere so that it is not completely lost).

In consequence, I am hereby applying for permission to remove the entire tree.
I look forward to hearing from you.

With kind regards,
Sarah Alexander
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